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MEMORANDUM 

CITY OF LAUREL 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
Joseph R. Robison — Laurel Municipal Center 
8103 Sandy Spring Road, Laurel, MD 20707-2502 
Phone: 301-725-5300 ext. 2124 • Fax: 301-725-6831 

January 16, 2024 

TO: James Kole, Council President 
Laurel City Councilmembers 

FROM: Mayor Keith R. Sydnor 
SUBJ: Reappointment of Department Heads 
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JAN 1 6 2024 
City of Laurel 

Office of the Clerk 

D 

I am writing to formally request the City Council's confirmation of the reappointment of 

the following department heads. 

After careful evaluation and consideration, I have determined that the continued 

leadership of these department heads is vital to the ongoing success and stability of our 

City's departments. Their expertise and dedication have significantly contributed to the 

positive development of our community. 

I am seeking your confirmation of the following department heads: 

• Christina "Chrissy" Cornwell, Director of Community Resources and Emergency 
Management 

• Russell Hamill, Chief, Laurel Police Department 

• Michele Saylor, Director, Budget and Personnel Services 

• Bill Bailey, Director, Parks and Recreation 

• Robert Love, Director, Economic and Community Development 

Email: laurelmayor@laurel.md.us Twitter @LaurelMayor Website• www.cityoflaurel.org 



I kindly request that the City Council confirm these reappointments during the next 
Mayor and City Council meeting scheduled for Monday, January 22, 2024. Your support 
in this matter is crucial to ensuring the continuity of the successful initiatives and projects 
currently underway. 

If you wish to discuss these reappointments further or require additional information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

cc: Christian Pulley, CPM, City Administrator 
Joann Hall Barr, Deputy City Administrator 
Ana R. Navarro, MMC, Executive Assistant to the Mayor 
Sara A. Green, CPM, CMC, Clerk to the City Council 


